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Mark McIver

From: Taylor, Jason <Jason.Taylor@taswater.com.au>

Sent: Tuesday, 24 March 2020 4:55 PM

To: Devonport City Council

Subject: TasWater Representation - DEVONPORT DRAFT LOCAL PROVISIONS SCHEDULE 

(LPS)

To Whom It May Concern, 

  

This email is to formally notify that TasWater is satisfied with the Devonport Draft Local Provisions Schedule. 

  

TasWater made an earlier submission to Council and are satisfied that all matters are resolved. 

  

Regards 

  

Jason Taylor 

Acting Department Manager – Development Services 

  

 
 

 

D             (03) 6237 8258 

M            0459 167 683 

F              1300 862 066 

A             GPO Box 1393, Hobart TAS 7001 

                169 Main Road, Moonah, TAS 7009 

E              jason.taylor@taswater.com.au 

W            http://www.taswater.com.au/ 

  

Have I been helpful? Please provide feedback by clicking here. 

 
  

 

Disclaimer 

 

 
This email, including any attachments, may be confidential and/or legally privileged. You must not use, access or disclose it other than for the purpose for 
which it was sent. If you receive this message or any attachments or information in it in error, please destroy and delete all copies and notify the sender 
immediately by return email or by contacting TasWater by telephone on 136992. You must not use, interfere with, disclose, copy or retain this email. 
TasWater will not accept liability for any errors, omissions, viruses, loss and/or damage arising from using, opening or transmitting this email  
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